
 
 

President’s Council of Cornell Women 
 
Dear PCCW Members, 
 
The Membership Committee has concluded its deliberations, President Skorton has written 
letters of invitation, and Julie Crotty has e-mailed a warm message of welcome. We are 
now pleased to share with you the names of our newly elected PCCW members. 
 
For those women who accept the invitation to join, their six-year terms will officially begin 
on July 1. However, they are being invited to attend the PCCW Annual Meeting in early 
March to get a head start on  experiencing the excitement of PCCW and networking with 
our current members. 
 
If you know any of these women, please reach out to them to share your PCCW 
experience and encourage them to join us both on PCCW and in Ithaca next month. 
 
If you have any questions about the membership process, please contact Membership 
Chair Liz Everett. 
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